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CLIENT 
 
City of Apopka 
Jay Davoll, P.E. 
City Engineer 
120 East Main Street 
Apopka, Florida 32703 
407-703-1718 
 
Completion Date: ongoing 
Project Fee: $20,000  

 
PROJECT SIMILARITIES 
 
► CMS Update 
► Level of Service Issues 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Under this contract LTEC completed annual updates to the City 

of Apopka’s Concurrency Management System (CMS). 

 

LTEC has been responsible for the Update to the City of 

Apopka’s Concurrency Management System (CMS) for a 

number of years ranging from 2001 to 2004. As part of this 

work, LTEC coordinated closely with the City staff to conduct a 

combination of twenty-four hour and seventy-two hour 

roadway segment traffic counts at over one hundred (100) 

locations within the City. This included State, County, and City 

roadways. 
 

This work involved the review and incorporation of traffic count 

data obtained from Orange County.  LTEC also conducted 24-

hour and 72-hour traffic counts at numerous locations 

throughout the City of Apopka. 

 

Using the traffic count data and trip information for approved 

land developments, LTEC has updated the City’s CMS 

Worksheet.  LTEC also provided expertise in assisting the City 

staff in re-evaluation of roadway service volumes to address 

Level of Service issues. 

 
 

 


